Eustis School Department/Stratton School
65 School Street
Stratton, ME. 04982

Eustis School Department/Stratton School, is seeking bids for a school
maintenance project to take place this summer. For further information, please
contact Kathy Matthews at 246-2283, or kmatthews@strattonschool.org

Bids will be reviewed at the next School Board meeting on June 6, 2023.



